
 
 

ATTENTION CV RESIDENTS 
  

ON FRIDAY, JANUARY 24, 2025, 12:00 pm 

TO 2:00 pm, PALM BEACH COUNTY 

COMMISSIONER GREGG WEISS WILL HOST 

A INFORMATIONAL TOWN HALL MEETING 

AT THE CV CLUBHOUSE THEATRE. THE 

SUBJECT OF THE MEETING WILL BE THE 

PROPOSED PURCHASE OF THE LA QUINTA 

INN. PBC FACILITIES AND PLANNING 

STAFF WILL BE IN ATTENDANCE TO 

ANSWER QUESTIONS ABOUT THIS 

PROPOSAL, WHICH HAS NOT YET BEEN 

APPROVED BY THE PBC COMMISSIONERS. 


